
   Fishing has been steady lately, with a fast bite on smallish trout.  We're averaging about 80 
fish per day.  Catching well over 100 is not uncommon.  Best action has been on small 
topwaters and soft plastics.  Early bite is shallow, with the fish right on top of the sandy parts 
of the area.  As it heats up, the action moves to the drop-offs and deeper water adjacent to 
the shallow areas.  Water throughout the area is clear, and has been for some time.  This 
bodes well for the upcoming trophy season.
   I'll begin taking bookings for 2106 on September 1st.  Those thinking about booking the 
upcoming trophy season should also remember December.  Statistically, it's a good month to 
catch really big trout, and the crowds tend to be among the smallest of the year.


